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Dear Huw,  
 
I am writing ahead of your Committee’s consideration to inform you that following the re-
laying of the draft Packaging Waste (Data Collection and Reporting) (Wales) Regulations 
2023 in the Senedd on 14 February 2023, four minor cross-referencing errors have 
subsequently been identified in the following places in Schedule 2 to the Regulations: 
 

• Paragraph 2(2)(a) – cross-refers to regulation 11(3)(a) but should instead cross-refer to 
regulation 11(4)(a). 

• Paragraph 2(2)(b) – cross-refers to regulation 11(3)(b) but should instead cross-refer to 
regulation 11(4)(b). 

• Paragraph 5 – cross-refers to regulation 11(3)(b) but should instead cross-refer to 
regulation 11(4)(b). 

• Paragraph 7(1) – cross-refers to regulation 11(3)(b)  but should instead cross-refer to 
regulation 11(4)(b). 

 
The errors are very minor and I will therefore ensure that these Regulations are corrected to 
deal with these points prior to making.  
 
In addition to notifying the Committee of my intentions I will also draw this to the attention of 
Senedd members in the plenary debate on the Regulations scheduled to take place on 14 
March. This is in accordance with the steps that the Counsel General set out in his 
correspondence with you on 18 January and 15 February 2023. 
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I am copying this letter to the Chair of the Climate Change, Environment and Infrastructure 
Committee. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Julie James AS/MS 
Y Gweinidog Newid Hinsawdd 
Minister for Climate Change  


